
 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of current Year 5 children 

To start our preparations for our Key Stage 2 SATS tests, we are pleased to offer the opportunity for 

students to purchase a maths revision workbook that will allow them to revise and practise maths 

concepts that we have learned throughout Key Stage 2.  We will use this book our maths homework 

next year (but children can use it independently to revise as well). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The workbook will cost £6 each and can be purchased using your ParentPay account.  If your child is 

entitled to pupil premium funding, they will receive the workbook at no cost and you do not have to 

place an order on ParentPay. 

All purchases must be made by Monday 11th September, so the books can be ordered and ready at 

the start of the Autumn term. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 team  

 


